
300 South Riverside Plaza 
June 2020 Newsletter 

Property Update 

Lost & Found 
Lost item? Check the Lost & Found boxes at Lobby Security Console or 

Suite 1980 South, in Management office. 

We are proud to announce that the team from Little Toasted 
will be using their kitchen to support Frontline Foods and 
World Central Kitchen's initiative of providing meals to first 
responders and community organizations. 

An estimated 1,000 meals will be donated every week! 

300 South Riverside Plaza is delighted to help support Rush University Medical Center by 
donating masks to their cause. Rush University is committed to improving the health of 
individuals and diverse communities. 

For those interested in donating supplies or PPE or seeking volunteer opportunities in 
response to COVID-19 visit: 
https://chicago.gov/city/en/sites/covid-19/home.html

300SRP Mask Donation Stay Healthy 

Prevent the 
spread of 
COVID-19 
in
7 STEPS

1. Wash your hands frequently
2. Avoid touching your eyes,

nose and mouth

3.

4.

Cover your cough using the
bend of your elbow or a
tissue
Avoid crowded places and
close contact with anyone
that has fever or cough

5.

6.

Stay at home if you feel 
unwell
If you have a fever, cough, or 
shortness of breath. 

7. Get information from
trusted sources

• Per State of Illinois order, face coverings are mandatory in 
public/common areas.

• Hand sanitizer stations are strategically placed throughout 
common areas, building entrances, lobbies, and dock.

• Elevator bank signs in the lobby will clearly display new 
guidelines.

o All riders are required to wear a face covering per 
Illinois State Order.

o All riders, and those waiting for elevator, please 
practice social distancing.

• "Smart Keys" plated in copper, a natural anti-microbial, will 
be available to press buttons.

• Common corridor restroom keypads disengaged, reducing 
touch point.

• Special cleaning can be arranged by contacting the Office 
of the Building.

Building Guidelines

Little Toasted 
Donation   
Did you know this newsletter is on
line?  https://300southriversideplaza.com/portal/documents/



Building Updates 

John Gray,  Chief Engineer 

Tom Bongiorno, Asst.Chief Engineer 

Phillip Ziyard,  Director of Security

Christine Mild, Property Administrator 

Anne Kaberna, Tenant Services Representative

Rachel Cuyler, General Manager 

Allie Borrego, Assistant General Manager

300 South Riverside proudly participates in One Summer Chicago 
internship program. Through One Summer Chicago, building 
management helps to provide vital opportunities – work experience, 
training and mentoring, for Chicago youth via this summer program. 
Participants learn crucial job readiness skills and are offered the 
opportunity to engage with peers from outside of their neighborhoods 
and existing peer groups. 300 South Riverside is working with One 
Summer Chicago to prepare for the Summer Internship Program in July 
and August, 2020.
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HAPPY FATHER'S DAY
JUNE 21st, 2020

SHOP FOR DAD AT 300 SRP'S VIRTUAL MARKET!

Bird Dog Bay - Men's accessories 
www.birddogbay.com
Use code: DADSDAY20

20% off and standard free shipping on orders over $100

Joycoast - Sunglasses and watches
www.joycoast.com
Use code: DAD25 

 25% off online orders

The Spice House - Delicious spice blends and sauces 
www.thespicehouse.com

Use code: DAD2020 
15% off all gift boxes

300SRP Summer Blood Drive
Thursday, July 30th

Conference Center A, 23rd Floor South

To make an appointment, visit:
www.redcrossblood.org and use
sponsor code: 300southRiverside

VIRTUAL COOKIE BOOTH
Help Girl Scout Troops of Greater Chicago & Northwest Indiana reach their goals. 

Use this link:
https://fs24.formsite.com/gsgcnwi2/n4ziw7erft/index.html

Fill out the form and a Girl Scout Troop will contact you with delivery options. 

300SRP APIARY UPDATE
This May we awakened our 3 rooftop beehives! They are now 
"buzzily" working on our city's plant population. Our Building 
beekeeper Bill Whitney visits regularly to check on the hives 
and feeds the brood special bee snacks.

Each hive produce 40-60lbs of honey per year.

COMING IN JULY

300SRP 3RD ANNUAL INTERNSHIP PROGRAM


	March is all about MARCH MADNESS!
	Join us for day games March 21&22 in our Theatre on a first come, first served basis!

	GIRL SCOUT COOKIES at 300SRP
	Purchase from troops April 3rd and 16th in our Lobby!




